
 

 

The federal bank regulatory agencies have issued a joint statement addressing bank liquidity 

risks associated with certain funding sources from crypto-asset-related entities and effective 

practices to manage the risks.  

You can read the joint statement here.  

CCI suggests sharing this information with your ALCO Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://www.federalreserve.gov/newsevents/pressreleases/files/bcreg20230223a1.pdf

